
 
8/10/2020 

Hey Band! 
 

1. We really enjoyed seeing you at Marching Band Camp last week and hope conditions allow for us to 
continue making forward progress later this semester. More updates to come as we learn more about our 
options for the spring football season.  

 
2. If you have not paid for your band shirt, we can take cash or check to Mead High School. $10 for Marching 

Band Members and $10 + $15 for drumline members (marching shirt and drumline shirt). Shirts should be 
ready next week and we will figure out a distribution process.  
 

3. Do you need to borrow a school band, orchestra, or guitar instrument? We will be available this Thursday 
and Friday from 9 AM – 11 AM. Please park in the north lot near the band room entrance (door 17) and 
call Mr. Lemons or Miss K 720-494-3940 (extensions 46973 or 46974). Do not come to the door, we will 
bring instruments directly to your vehicles. 

 
4. Ear Savers for Sale! We have a talented Band Mom making Ear Savers to keep the elastic bands of your 

facemask off your ears. We have multiple colors and sizes (including MHS colors). Due to the current 
remote learning situation, we can sell them to you during instrument checkout this Thursday or Friday 
between 9 AM and 11 AM. $2 cash or check to Mead High School.  
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
5. Parry’s Pizza Fundraiser: Dine-in or carry-out Parry’s Pizza on Tuesday, August 18 between 5 PM and 9 

PM. Be sure to mention the Mead High School Bands Fundraiser and 20% will come back to MHS Bands! 
Be sure to tell your friends and family. 1232 S. Hover Street Longmont, CO 80501 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


